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March, 14 2024 

 

RE:  PHASE VIIB - WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT MARTLING AVENUE 

DATE: MARCH 15, 2024 

 
Dear Resident: 

 

The Village has contracted with Montesano Brother's Inc. to replace 3,000 linear feet of 4-inch 
water main on Martling Avenue that is beyond its useful life.  

    The work commenced on the intersection of Martling and Prospect Avenue with property 
delineation and test pits that will continue to 154 Martling Avenue.  Construction is expected to 
take 8 weeks, depending on subsurface soil conditions.  There will be intermittent water service 
interruptions while performing the necessary tie-ins to the existing water mains.  Separate 
notifications will sent to you when this work is scheduled. 

    Your patience during construction is greatly appreciated.  Once completed the project will 
provide improved water quality, fire flow and system redundancy. 

Should you have any questions please call the Engineering Department at (914) 631-3668. 

 

 

 

 

Donato R. Pennella, P.E. 
Village Engineer/Building Inspector 
                              


